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Please reconsider this  destructive, indeed vandalistic, plan.  Yes, there are problems with other
routes, but these are not insurmountable.  There is only one Stonehenge.  Does not the
Conservative government have enough black marks against its legacy that it would seriously
accept the damage this scheme would inflict to a unique symbol of our country and its heritage? 
Dr J Wileman, 




